
 
 

 
Robertswood Nursery News  

26.11.21  
          

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week the children have enjoyed the story of ‘The Jolly Christmas Postman’, as we went 
through the story they were all very excited to see what was inside the little envelopes. The 
Postman delivered the letters in the story to lots of different characters from familiar stories such 
as ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ and ‘Mr Wolf’. 
 
The children helped to set up a post office/toy shop in the role play area. We have lots of different 
mark making resources and the children cannot wait to write their letters to Santa and post them 
in our really big Christmas post box.  We have very excited children!     
 
 
 
We have been over to the big hall every day to practise the nativity with the reception children. 
They all sat really well on the stage and they all sang beautifully and I am so proud of all of them. 
The children can’t wait for you to come and watch them. Fantastic work nursery! 
  
 
 
 
The children have also been very busy completing their Christmas decorations and Christmas 
calendars and I cannot wait for you to see them.  They made their own choices every step of the 
way so every decoration and calendar are unique to them. Amazing work nursery! 
 
The weather has been very cold outside so the children have been exploring using the balls, hoops 
and the bikes to keep warm but they have still enjoyed the messy play and the sand.  
 
 
Next week:  

   
Our book of the week will be ‘Stickman’         
 
Our number of the week will be number ‘9’ 
 
Our colour of the week will be ‘Gold and Silver’ 
 
Our nativity - Don’t forget to bring their costumes as we have a dress rehearsal on Tuesday. 
 
Please don’t forget to label your children’s school jumpers/cardigans and coats. 
 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you all at our 
‘Wriggly Nativity’ next week.  
  
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


